
Community Cyber Safety Presentation 

PARENTS/CAREGIVERS/ADULTS 
CHILDREN SHOULD NOT ATTEND—Need Child Care? Call 965-1034  ext. 142 

Detective Joseph Santamaria of the New Jersey State Police, 
will be providing an information session on Cyber Safety and Social Media. 

With the increase in cyber bullying cases as well as the risks associated with 
youth utilizing and depending on social media apps, there has never been a 
more important time to attend this presentation and hear the tips to help 

you monitor and safeguard the children in your life! 

WHEN:  Thursday, January 25, 2018 at 6:30 pm 

WHERE: Egg Harbor City Community School Cafeteria 

       730 Havana Avenue, Egg Harbor City, NJ 


